
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition is from persons who reside in the Federal Electorates of Moreton and Forde and
surrounding areas.

Draws to the attention of the House: That a Korean mother, Ms Eunsil (Chloe) Park and five
year old Australian citizen daughter, Ari lllingworth, are being forced to separate because the

thDepartment of Immigration and Border Protection is deporting the Mother on 6 June 2014. It
is not in the interest of the child to remain here in Australia without her mother, nor for the
child to be made live in a strange country (Korea) as a non-citizen.

The mother has been in Australia for eight years and has been gainfully employed for three
years, paying taxes and bills, while integrating into Australian society.

The interests of the child are not served unless the mother and child remain together in
Australia as a family.

The undersigned, therefore ask the House of Representatives to: Support granting permanent
Australian residency to Ari's Korean Mother, thus keeping the family together here in Australia
and giving this five year old the opportunity she is entitled to as an Australian citizen.

Further: If the House is serious about its commitment of caring for its people and in the
interest of the people and in this case a loving Mother and Australian born child, then it must
support this petition to grant permanent Australian residency.

thWe have until the 30 May 2014 for commonsense to prevail.




